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NSPCC Number Day 4 Feb 

Safer Internet Day 8 Feb 

Year 6 Residential 16-18 Feb 

Last Day of School 18 Feb 

Back to School 28 Feb  

Parent Meetings 2-3 Mar 

World Book Day 3 Mar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5C PE Day 
 

Please be advised that 5C PE days are 

now Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 

 

Please make sure the children come 

to school in their kit and trainers    

and ensure no earrings are worn     

on these days. 

 

 

Crossing Patrol 

Unfortunately Mrs Spencer 

has decided to finish her 

role as School Crossing    

Patrol meaning the LA have 

a vacancy. Please see the advert   

overleaf if you are interested in the 

position. 

Mrs Spencer will be sadly missed on 

the crossing but will still be here as 

a Lunchtime Supervisor so children 

will see her about! 

Parent Consultation 

Meetings (2 & 3 March) 

We are using a new online      

booking system for the March  

parent meetings. 

You will need to book your slots online via an email 

that will be sent at 4pm on Tuesday 1 February.   

The booking system will then stay open until 6pm on 

Sunday 6 February.  Emails will go to parents’ emails 

but meetings will still be on Teams via your child’s 

welearn email addresses. 



     

 

World Book Day - Dress Up! 

Thursday 3 March  
 

This year children are invited to come to school dressed 
as a word or book character of their choice on Thursday 

3 March 2022.   
 

There is also an exciting 
whole school 'Story Jar' 

competition for children to 
take part in - see separate 

flyer for details! 


